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February 2024 

Dear Parent 

We are pleased to invite you to the KS4 Showcase Performance Evening on Wednesday 27th March 

2024 at 5.30pm in the Performance Hall. The concert will be an opportunity for you to experience 

first-hand the hard work and commitment shown by our GCSE Music students as they work towards 

their coursework performance. Selected performances will be recorded and assessed and form a 

significant part of the integrated portfolio submission which constitutes 30% of the final GCSE Music 

grade.  

Tickets for this event are £2 each and can be purchased on the door. 

Please complete the slip below and return to the class music teacher by Friday 8th March. 

Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr Bannister 
Head of Music 
 

PLEASE RETURN TO THE CLASS MUSIC TEACHER BY FRIDAY 8TH MARCH 2024 

Student name ………………………………………………………………………………. Tutor ………………………………… 

I am able to/unable to attend the KS4 Showcase Performance Evening on Wednesday 27th March at 

5.30pm in the performance hall (Please delete as applicable) 

I would like to reserve …………………… seats for this event 

Parent signature …………………………………………………………………………… 

 


